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The Honorable Bud Estes, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 136-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Estes: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 467 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 467 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 467 would establish the Camo Alert system, which would allow public notices of a 

missing military member to be promptly broadcast in cooperation with local law enforcement, 

news media and the general public.  The Camo Alert system would be implemented by the Office 

of the Attorney General in collaboration with the Kansas Bureau of Investigation (KBI), the 

Kansas Highway Patrol (KHP), local law enforcement agencies, and other public and private 

agencies or organizations. 

 

 The Office of the Attorney General and the KBI indicate the bill would have no fiscal effect 

on their agencies.  The Office notes that the KBI is the state’s lead agency on missing persons and 

the KBI would manage the Camo Alert system along with the alert programs currently managed 

by the Bureau, which include the Amber Alert, Blue Alert and the Silver Alert.  The KHP indicates 

the bill would have no fiscal effect on KHP operations. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc:  Paul Weisgerber, KBI 

 Willie Prescott, Office of the Attorney General 

 Sherry Macke, Highway Patrol  


